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Thank you for adding Britt and Carl in as well, Chris, my apologies to you both for the oversight on my part.

Gina M. Sequeira, MD, MS

Assistant Professor of Pediatrics | Division of Adolescent Medicine

Co-Director | Seattle Children's Gender Clinic
Pronouns: she/her/hers

From: Chris Harris <charris@enanta.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 8:51 AM

To: Britt Allen <bja||en@PEDIATRICS.WISC.EDU>;__>; Sequeira, Gina
<Gina.Sequeira@seattlechildrens.org>

Subject: FW: FAIR booth follow up

CAUTION: This email originated outside of this organization.

Dear Britt and Carl,
Including you in the below discussion.

@Gina., FYI. Britt and | ‘engaged’ with Jamie and Prisha in the Exhibit Hall after the EC meeting. Patrick Henry may have been there
also, but, if so, he didn’t say anything.

Overall, their discussion points were all over the map and trying to get them to tell a coherent story was akin to nailing Jello® to the
wall. They also continued to say ‘we don’t want to politicize this’, but when | asked if they then wanted to remove the anti-trans laws,
they didn’t have an answer.

Best regards,

Chwristopirer Harvris, MD
Medical Director, Infectious Diseases

Tel: +1-617-607-0716

Cell: +1-857-972-3282
chamis@enanta com

Enanta Pharmaceuticals, Inc.
500 Arsenal Street

Watertown, MA 02472
www_enanta.com

From: Sequeira, Gina <Gina.Sequeira@seattlechildrens.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 11:11 AM

To: 'Jason Rafferty’ <jason_rafferty@brown.edu>; carly.guss@childrens.harvard.edu; || | N Renee orrett

<Rlarrett@aap.org>; Chris Harris <charris@enanta.com>; Keisha Bell_

Subject: FAIR booth follow up



[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| first want to thank each of you for such a warm welcome on Monday, | am really excited to be working with each of you this year.
| am reaching out seeking guidance about how we as EC can proceed in formally escalating concerns from our members related
to the presence of FAIR in the exhibit hall this year.

I know many of you are already aware of the Daily mail piece containing llana's NCE session slides, but | wanted to share some
additional social media posts (see below) related to FAIR being allowed access to the NCE. In addition to Julia Mason, there were
multiple other prominent members of the anti-trans movement (some of whom are actively engaged in lawsuits against our
members) allowed into the exhibit hall this year. lve included a few below, but feel free to read more about each and the
organizations they are affiliated with here https://transdatalibrary.org/people/0/:

* Jamie Reed- the 'whistleblower' who previously worked in the Wash U gender clinic who is currently under
investigation for a HIPPA breach related to sharing gender clinic PHI with Jesse Singal, a prominent anti-trans
reporter

¢ Chloe Cole and Prisha Mosley- detransitioners who have testified in support of care bans in numerous states and have both
filed lawsuits against their prior care teams for malpractice

« Patrick Henry- a member of the FL board of medicine who was responsible for banning GAC in FL
In addition to the verbal harassment experienced by one of our trans-identified members at the booth on Sunday, | have been
approached by multiple additional members of our section in the last few days who are either LGBT-identified themselves and/or
providers of gender-affirming care regarding with significant concerns about the decision to allow FAIR into the exhibit hall and to
allow Julia Mason to continue to be a member of the AAP. These members have expressed this decision has made many of them
lose trust in the AAP and question the degree to which the NCE can be a safe space for them in the future (especially in FL next
year). | know we escalated some of these concerns to Mark in our brief meeting on Monday and he provided us with verbal
reassurance that something like this wouldn't happen again, but | think given the severity of what occurred and the degree of harm
this decision caused to our members, we should request a formal response from leadership to ensure we get a clearer idea of what
is being done internally to ensure our safety at future NCEs. This level of formality feels especially important given the additional
information we now have from Morissa that there were no consequences for Julia Mason's posting a recording of her plenary on
social media last year, both to reassure our members, and also any future presenters of LGBTQ-related NCE sessions, that the AAP
is truly committed to making the NCE a safe space for us as LGBTQ individuals and GAC providers.

Gina M. Sequeira, MD, MS

Assistant Professor of Pediatrics | Division of Adolescent Medicine

Co-Director | Seattle Children's Gender Clinic
Pronouns: she/her/hers

gina.sequeira@seattlechildrens.org
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| really think that most pediatricians have no
idea how sloppy the "care" is that GD kids get.

& FAIR in Medicine @

A concerned pediatrician @AmerAcadPeds was
so moved by @ChoooCole @detransaqua
personal stories. She came around to hug them,
and teared up "It hurts my heart that this
happened to you." #aap2023
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| was surprised to see that
@FAIRInMedicine was given a booth. Wasn't
@segm_ebm refused one just a few years
ago?

Julia Mason MS MD

@ Yes, we were.

The AAP folks aren't the best at research

and checking references, | think.

In this case that worked in our favor.
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